
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Friday, May 30, 2025 
 
 
Art 

• Attention Art Lovers! Our very own talented senior art students will be exhibiting their work at the Kent 
Farndale Gallery, located in the Scugog Library, beginning this Saturday until June 19th. Come out and 
see our creative art students!  

 
Developmental Class 

• The Developmental Class is selling freezies today at lunch in the main hallway – bring your toonies and 
stay cool!  

 
Exams 

• Attention all students – Your June 2025 Final Exam schedule has been posted on your grade level 
Google Classrooms. Please review the schedule and speak to your teacher with any questions. 

• Any students with an IEP who would like to write exams with Academic Resource should come to room 
102 to sign up. Deadline to sign up is Wednesday, June 11. 

 
Music 

• Music Council meets today at lunch to finalize our last event of the year. See you ALL there! 
• Attention PPHS – the Music Department is holding its final Café Talent Night of the school year next 

Thursday, June 5th. This is a night you won’t want to miss – lots of amazing talent by staff and students! 
We hope to see many of you there in support of your friends!  

 
Sports 

• On Wednesday, both the junior and senior boys’ rugby teams travelled to Ajax to compete in the LOSSA 
finals. Both teams came into their respective games as underdogs. In both games the Rebels turned up 
their defensive intensity and executed on offense resulting in LOSSA championships for both teams. The 
junior team will now advance to compete against the best teams in the province at the prestigious 
Barbarian Cup while the senior team advances to the OFSAA championships. Congratulations to both 
teams! All senior boys must meet in Gym C at the beginning of lunch with their OFSAA forms completed. 

• End of Season Soccer Party will be Tuesday, June 3rd in the large gym at lunch. Seniors – wear jerseys 
for the team photo! Bring a toonie for the Athletic Banquet on June 11. 

• The track team sent 6 athletes to Unionville to participate in local regionals, with a top 4 result qualifying 
for OFSAA. At the end of the 2 days, we had the final event. The 4x400m relay where Port Perry barely 
qualified with a team of grade 10 and 11 girls racing against grade 12. It was a near photo finish, but the 
girls knew it. They had held on and for the first time in Port Perry history, had qualified a team for the 
4x400m relay, beating out Brooklin High by less than 0.2 seconds! The track team is sending 5 girls to 
OFSAA next week, where we know they will put it all on the line again. Congratulations to all our athletes 
for their incredible efforts! 


